
The monthly meeting for the Town of Grant was held October 10th, 2022. 

Chairman Mark Dietsche called the meeting to order. Minutes of the September 12th, 2022, meeting 

were read. Supervisor Dave Buchner made a motion to accept the minutes as read.  Supervisor Brad 

Larson seconded the motion. Motion carried  

The treasurer’s report was given. Motion made by Brad Larson to accept the treasurer’s report, 

seconded by Dave Buchner. Motion carried.  

Chairman Mark Dietsche asked for public comment.  

Treasure Jim Ackerlund reported on Broadband and the LRIP-D or LRIP-S applications. Currently there is 

no change, we are waiting to apply for the next grant. Jim is staying in communication with Dunn County 

and Mosaic.  

Momentum West is looking to gather internet speed test data. Look for more information in with your 

tax bills and on the town webpage.  

Patrolman’s report was given. The county came and looked at the cattle pass/bridge on 756th street. The 

concrete supports are showing some cracking. The patrolmen went through today and filled all holes 

and cracks with cold mix. They will keep a close eye on this area. There may be a weight limit applied to 

this guard to prevent accidental injury.  

Dave will look into getting new tires on the plow truck. The damaged culvert on 930th street has been 

replaced and the town is looking into burying the culvert a little deeper to prevent further damage and 

heaving.  

Motion made to switch our bank accounts to Security Bank from Bremer Bank by Mark Dietsche, 

seconded by Dave Buchner. Motion Passed.  

Bills were audited, approved, and paid.  

Brad Larson made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Seconded by Dave Buchner. Motion carried. 

Roseann Bowe, Clerk 


